
April 2021

The countdown to the April 24th show has begun.  We're working 
closely with Hart Ranch to assure that all of us are putting our best 
foot forward on our new venue launch.  

New for 2021

     Entries close on the Wednesday before the show.

     The membership Application is now 2 pages to include the COVID
     Release of Liability.  Application must be completed and signed
     including the COVID release for you to show.

     Hart Ranch also has a COVID Release of Liability.  That too must 
     be signed.
  
     Both forms can be printed from the BMC web site.  You can mail
     them to Heidi in advance of the show or have them completed &
     signed ready to hand to Heidi in the Show Office upon arrival.

     There will be a used cattle practice pen available at $20 per 5 
     minutes.

     A flag will be available outside in the loping area for $15 per work.
     Show will begin at 9 am with the Open class.

 

     2021 Entry Fees
Open - $135 - Jackpot

Other Classes - $110 with optional $10 cash
jackpot

Youth - $70
     If you want to participate in the optional $10 cash jackpot, bring
      cash to deposit in the jackpot can for your class(es).



     Do not attempt to order stalls on online entry form.  Contact Sue
     Hart 509-952-8792 or Jerry McGuire 509-952-2591.  Hart Ranch 
     may or may not have stalls available as they are currently
     operating at full capacity.  If you find yourself without a place to
     overnight your horse, call Karen Jones 509-901-0872.  

There will be a Friday practice before each show at the Monson 
Feedlot in Selah.  If you are interested in attending, call Jerry McGuire
509-952-2591 no later than the Thursday before to let him know 
you'd like to attend and for additional information.

We will have High School Rodeo cutters at the April show.  Make the 
kids feel welcome at BMC as we are nearly the last stop for them on 
their road to the National High School Rodeo Finals.  

Your BMC board has been working on something not only new for 
2021 but new to BMC...........BMC 2021 FUTURITY SERIES!!!
The details to date are a stand-alone Futurity class at the August,
September & October shows.  The entry fee will be $200, $50 of 
which will go to a jackpot to be paid out per NCHA payout schedule.  
There will be 3 fresh cows per cutter and a Futurity Series 
Championship buckle to the winner of the series.  We're still working 
on the details but if you have a 3 year old put BMC on your show 
calendar.

BMC will once again be awarding the Jim Cox Memorial Buckle.  
Our plan at this time is to offer a Never Won A Buckle class at the 
June Monson Feedlot show the winner of which to receive this very 
special buckle.  Jim was an ardent supporter of beginning cutters and 
the buckle is sponsored by Gail Cox in memory of Jim and his 
contributions to BMC and NCHA as a director from Oregon.  Entrants 
in this class need not own the horse they show.

We will also be offering the Bridleless Class at the October show.  
This is class is a club favorite and we award a buckle to the winner.  
In addition the class offers a jackpot.

Watch your email mailbox for any updates before the April 24th show.
Hope to see many eager cutters ready to rock.        



  

       
 


